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More For Your Money

Few things are as great a bargain as
membership in the Society. Please refer
to the President’s message and elsewhere
in this issue for more specific information
on the “Dues & Renewal” structure for
2004.

For those who want to learn more about
history, information is included on various
workshops and conferences.  Historic
tours are generally part of these outside
events, but you need not travel to leam
more about the history of California’s
communities -- instead you can click on
website pages for other groups at
www.californiahistory.com.

Coming soon, there will be two new
Society sites for Temecula Valley history:

www.temeculavalleyhistoricalsociety.com
and
www.temeculavalleyhistoricalsociety.org

RAINBOW, RIVERSIDE AND
TEMECULA: THE LUDY FAMILY
STORY CONTINUES

In her nineties when she commited her
memories to paper, Elizabeth Ludy
Griebler’s stories of her childhood in
this valley continue -- albeit with some
hair-raising adventures and unantici-
pated encounters with nature!

From here, the family moved to
Riverside in 1902, returning in 1904 to
effect the transfer of ownership of the
“Ludy Ranch” to the Vail family.

This issue can only cover the middle 1/3
of the total material to be printed, so be
sure to stay tuned for the last segment, a
segment which will lead us into the Vail
Centennial by relating “The 4th of July
Celebration in Temecula - 1904”,
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Our committees have been busy and are
producing outstanding results.  The Events
Committee, headed by Audrey Cilurzo, developed a
tentative calendar for the year. The first special
event will be a tour of the Santa Rosa Plateau on
April 21. May 6 is the Heritage Luncheon,
arranged by Eve Craig, honoring Outstanding
Women of Early Temecula. The weekend of July 4,
our entry in the Independence Day Parade will be
the Wells Fargo Stagecoach and we will have a
booth at the Pachanga Pow-Wow as well. Later in
the year we will have “Show and Tell” so members
and the public may make presentations of
historical items pertaining to Temecula Valley’s
history.  The Plaque Committee, under Pam
Grender’s guidance, is preparing a brochure/map
of Old Town Temecula showing locations of
plaques placed by the Society. The Kiwanis Club of
Temecula-Murrieta and Minuteman Press  will
donate the cost of producing 2,500 copies. Many
thanks to Kiwanis members and Dale and Carolyn
Qualm of Minuteman Press.

The Board approved purchase of a cell phone.
The phone number will be published on brochures,
etc. We discussed purchase of a video recorder to
preserve the Society’s history, and Bill Harker
graciously donated his camera with all equipment.
Thanks very much from all of us, Bill.

The Research and Preservation Committee worked
to update a map of historical sites for the City’s
Planning Department. Chairman Darell Farnbach
indicated the map’s revisions are just about
complete. The City will make corrections, then
provide the Society with a plastic coated map for
display.

The Society has volunteered to read the mystery
stories submitted by school children to celebrate
the Erle Stanley Gardner weekend. The stories
must contain reference to Temecula’s history so
we should be well suited to evaluate the stories.

And lastly, if each of you would encourage one new
member to join the Society, we would double our
membership this year. It seems to be an easy goal
to reach. The new dues increase will not take
effect until June 1, and once enrolted the renewal
rate remains the same if renewed in the fast month
of membership. Don’t be afraid to ask a friend or
neighbor to join.

]_immy Moore
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